
Meeting Minutes 

February 24, 2020 

 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in their regular 
monthly workshop on Monday, February 24, 2020 at 5 p.m.  Mayor Lowe opened the 
workshop with Commissioners present being: Commissioners Hughes, Moser, 
Richeson, West, and Stockton.  City Attorney John Cleveland was present.  

In workshop discussion, the county reappraisal requested the city pay a portion of the 
cost totaling $8,227.  The item was added to the budget amendment ordinance for the 
March meeting agenda. 

Mayor Lowe reviewed the February meeting agenda.  The tabled item to review the 
schedule of fees will be scheduled for the April meeting for discussion.  The Capital 
Improvement Plan was reviewed and the board was advised they must pass it by the 
April meeting.  Several options on the purchase for the fire truck were reviewed from 
proposals included in the packets.  Commissioner West noted the TDOT contract and 
consultant selection policy on the agenda for March were for the next Surface 
Transportation Project funds for Linwood and Hawkins Road.  He noted this was the 
first time STP funds were used near a neighborhood and this was the last remaining 
streets eligible for STP fund use on the city’s approved map.  City Planner Chuck 
Whited reviewed the upcoming annexation resolution, plan of services for the 
annexation, zoning ordinance, and proposed zoning map update.  City Recorder 
Jessica Morgan reviewed a proposed ordinance to amend the budget to formerly adopt 
the entire budget for the Sweetwater Board of Education including the federal funds.   

No action was taken.  

The workshop was adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

 

_________________________________ 
DOYLE	LOWE,	Mayor	
 
 

ATTEST: 
________________________________ 
JESSICA	MORGAN, City	Recorder 

 

 

 

 


